37

. 411 Brixton Avenue
St. Lambert, P.Q.

September 18, 1962

Dear Mr. Matte,

I understand that you were in the Montreal area last month,
and that you looked me upe I regret that I was unable Lo see
you, but although I am gt1ll using the above address for copresponflence
I am actually working at Great whale River, P.Q. Since I expect
to return to St. Lambert within a year, I felt it best to contlinue
using that address, rather thah change it back and forth on the

C & N Section forms. All mall is forwarded to me with very little
5 . de lay ®

Did you have good luck with the Comets of 19627 Although
only Seki-Lines and Humason were widly observed, I understand
that you observed other comets as welll I made a few observations
of Comet Seki-Lines, but because of poor weather and high latlitude,

T falled to pick up Comet Humason.

Would any members of the Qubec Centre be intersted in
. systemmatic searches for Comets & novaet If so, I will send

more forms.

RBest regards to you and the Centre.

. . Yours truly,
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Jim Low
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